
 

 

Christmas 2021, ENE Style! 

 

December saw several Holiday celebrations by 

ENE Chapter members 

 

 

December 11 included a Zoom get-together for Elfster participants to 
open their gifts together. Unfortunately, several Elfster participants were 
en route to the Ninety-Nines party in Cohasset and unable to participate. 

 

 

 

Also on December 11, about 20 Ninety-Nines, a few 49 1/2s, and guests 

gathered at the Lighthouse Keeper's House in Cohasset for an in-person 

Christmas Party. Great company, lots of wonderful food, and a fun 

Yankee Swap. Thanks to Margot Cheel for arranging the venue and 

doing the organizing! 



 

 

 



 

 

In the past couple of weeks, Candie Oldham and Sherry Grobstein 

delivered Christmas cookies on behalf of The Ninety-Nines to controllers 

and FBOs at several airports, including Martha's Vineyard, Hyannis, and 

Norwood. Thanks, Ladies! 

 



 

 

 

Wishing Everyone a Safe and Happy Holiday Season! 



 

 

 

 

 


